

The Beeches Primary School

Beech Avenue Peterborough PE1 2EH

Tel: (01733) 209877 www.beeches.peterborough.sch.uk office@beeches.peterborough.sch.uk

1st May 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 2 SAT's

You are no doubt aware that the Year 2 children are due to take their SAT's week commencing 14^{th} May 2018. The children will be taking the tests in small groups over two weeks. They will be sitting two reading papers and two maths papers.

Week 1

Test

Starting 14th May

English Reading Test 1

English Reading Test 2

Week 2

Test

Starting 21st May

Arithmetic Test

Mathematical Reasoning Test

The SAT's are extremely important to your child, as an individual and to the school as a whole. It is vital that your child attends school during this week, as it not possible to take a test at any other time apart from the specified day/dates. If your child is ill, please notify the school as early as possible.



















The Beeches Primary School

Beech Avenue Peterborough PE1 2EH

Tel: (01733) 209877 www.beeches.peterborough.sch.uk office@beeches.peterborough.sch.uk

We will provide your child with snacks during the day but can you please ensure they bring a water bottle (Unless it is already in school), go to bed at a reasonable hour and have a good hearty breakfast before coming to school.

Your child has worked very hard to get to this point. We know that they will try their best and that's all we can ask of them.

Yours sincerely

SP EVCLELY

Mr Smith

Head teacher















